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Our ref: 43-18123 
Your ref: AAR14 

Hon Ken Travers MLC 
Chair 
Standing Committee on Estimates and 
Financial Operations 
Parliament House 

Dear Mr Travers 

Thank you for your letter of 22 March 2016 regarding answers to questions on notice asked 
prior to the 2014-15 Agency Annual Report hearings. 

Again, I reiterate that my understanding of the annual report hearings is to facilitate the 
Committee Members to better understand and interrogate agencies regarding their 
operations in 2014-15. 

Any information requested outside of the 2014-15 year should be sought under other means 
available to Members. 

In regards to questions 8 and 9 asked by Hon Alanna Clohesy of the Disability Services 
Commission, I have received advice from the Commission that they do not collect this data. 

Regards 

Helen Morton MLC 
MINISTER FOR MENTAL HEAL TH; DISABILITY SERVICES AND CHILD PROTECTION 
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